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Please note that there has been a relatively late change to the apportionments for 

some of the Colchester Borough Council-led public realm projects within the Town 

Centre and Gateways programme that form part of the Town Deal. Appendix 1 of the 

published Cabinet report does not reflect these reapportionments, however ECC’s 

projects (and therefore the recommendations to Cabinet) are unaffected. The 

changes were agreed at the We Are Colchester (Town Deal) Board on 16 December 

2021. The updated apportionments have been provided in an updated version of 

Appendix 1 (erratum), for information. 


